HOMELESSNESS HUMAN RIGHTS AND THE LAW RESOURCE BULLETIN NO 1 - JUNE  2003
Dear Comrade

INVITATION TO JOIN

Homelessness Human Rights and the Law Email List.
At the recent 2003 National Homelessness Conference in Brisbane, a

decision was made to develop an email-based national network of people

interested in:

(1)
approaching homelessness in Australia as a human rights issue; 

(2) 
using human rights and other rights/legal strategies to support people


experiencing homelessness; and

(3) 
sharing information and collaborating in local, regional, state and
territory-wide, and national initiatives that promote a rights-based

approach to homelessness. 

From previous contact with us, either in Brisbane, or elsewhere, we

thought you might be interested to be a part of this network.

You would be able to send information, updates on interesting

developments, ask questions, seek information, as you wish.  At this

stage, you can send messages direct to the list.  See instructions below. 

Alternatively, you can email one of us, and then we can send it on as

appropriate.  In return, you would receive occasional bulletins to keep

you in touch with developments elsewhere.  People on the list include

community workers, lawyers, academics, people who have experienced

homelessness, and homelessness policy workers from around the country. 

Currently, 167 people are on the list. 

At this stage, the email list is unfunded, and informal.  Livia Carusi,

Coordinator of the Support and Accommodation Rights Service, Cassandra

Goldie from the Gilbert + Tobin Centre of Public Law and Phil Lynch,

Coordinator of the Homeless Persons Legal Clinic are the Co-Convenors.   

IMPORTANT

If you do NOT want to be on the list, please follow the instructions below

to unsubscribe. Otherwise, we will keep you on the list, and you can see

how it goes. Hope that's okay.  Note: Your email address will not be

released to other list participants without your consent. 

For now, we thought you might be interested in the following information,

if you have not received it already:

(1)
National Homelessness Conference - Brisbane
The Australian Federation of Homelessness Organisations has agreed to look

at the establishment of a Working Group on Homelessness, Housing and Human

Rights, as a result of debates at the Conference about taking a

'rights-based' approach to homelessness.  If you weren't at the

Conference, we attach for you the notes from a number of workshops,

including the sessions on Homelessness: A Rights-Based Approach, Fostering

Community and Legal Activism, and People Participation. AFHO will be

providing an update on the Working Group proposal shortly. 

(2)
National Law Centre on Homelessness and Poverty - Report on 'Punishing Poverty;  - United States
This Report was recently launched in the US.  It details legal challenges

to US laws that criminalise homelessness, and recommendations for

solutions. It is very inspiring.

Go to: http://nlchp.org for more information. 

(3)
Homeless Persons' Association Website - Melbourne

The HPA, which is run by people who have experienced homelessness has

launched its website.  Check it out and say hello. 

Go to: http://www.hpa.org.au

(4)
ACT Bill of Rights Committee recommends A Right to Adequate  Housing - Canberra

This is great news.  The ACT may be the first State or Territory or

Federal jurisdiction in Australia to adopt a statutory Bill of Rights. 

And, even better, the draft Bill, called the Human Rights Act, includes a

'right to adequate housing'.  

For a copy of the Report, go to: http://www.jcs.act.gov.au/prd/rights/index.html

For an article about the Report, go to: http://www.apo.org.au/webboard/items/00301.shtml 

Daniel Stubbs from ACTCOSS spoke at the ANU Seminar about the Report.  How did it go? 

So, welcome.  Let us know what you think about this new List. Tell us

about developments at your end. 

Kind regards

Livia Carusi, Cassandra Goldie and Phil Lynch

*********************************************************************

You are currently subscribed to: 

homelessness-humanrights@explode.unsw.edu.au

The List Co-Convenors are:

Livia Carusi: livia@chp.org.au

Cassandra Goldie: cassandra_goldie@fcl.fl.asn.au

Phil Lynch: projects.pilch@vicbar.com.au

To SEND to this list, email your message to:

homelessness-humanrights@explode.unsw.edu.au

To UNSUBSCRIBE from this list, send mail to: majordomo@explode.unsw.edu.au

subject: (not required)

body: unsubscribe homelessness-humanrights 

If you have difficulties, contact the List Administrator:

Cassandra Goldie, Gilbert + Tobin Centre of Public Law, University of New

South Wales

Email: cassandra_goldie@fcl.fl.asn.au Phone: 02 9385 1295  Fax: 02 9385

1175
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